HIOC

Hunterdon Interfaith Outreach Council

5 Sergeantsville Road, Flemington, NJ 08822

Website: www.HIOC-helps.org

Email: contact.hioc@gmail.com

December 26, 2013

Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court Street Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Members of Grace United Church of Christ,

It is with thanks that we acknowledge your contribution of \$712.82 to help provide Utilities Assistance for the clients of Family Promise and Security Deposits for those of the Family Success Center.

Thanks to your support, over the past two years, HIOC has been able to assist more than three hundred people and to accommodate nearly every request for assistance. As one client wrote: thanks to all of you—"you not only filled my tank with oil, you filled my heart with hope."

Without your help, HIOC's work would not be possible. We so appreciate your generosity, and thank you for making a difference in the lives of those who reside in our County.

B'Shalom and Blessings,

Rabbi Evan Jaffe

HIOC Board of Directors

Rabbi Evan Jaffe, Flemington Jewish Community Center, Flemington
The Rev. Harry Mazujian, Calvary Episcopal Church, Flemington
Deacon Paul Santella, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish, Three Bridges
The Rev. Mark Summer, Zion Lutheran Church, Oldwick
Mrs. Kathie Verse, Flemington Presbyterian Church
Mrs. Carmel M. Gettings, Family Success Specialist
The Rev. Kathryn Mustaro, Flemington Presbyterian Church